BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

Of the State of Missouri

	The Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission,

                                            Complainant,

v.

Arizona Telephony Brokers, L.L.C.,

                                              Respondent. 
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Staff Statement

COMES NOW Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission, and states:

1.
On January 29, 2004, Staff filed a Complaint against the Company, alleging a violation of the Commission’s statutes and rules relating to annual report filings.  

2.
Subsequent to January 29, 2004, Arizona Telephony Brokers, L.L.C. submitted a completed 2002 Annual Report form to the Commission’s Data Center.  The document was stamped “Received, February 17, 2004, Records, Public Service Commission.”  Staff has reviewed that submission and has determined that it has been completed as required.  The document has been placed in the Electronic Filing and Information System and assigned the tracking number BMAR-2004-0082.

Respectfully submitted,








DANA K. JOYCE








General Counsel

/s/ David A. Meyer___________________
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Attorney for the Staff of the 
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P. O. Box 360








Jefferson City, MO 65102








(573) 751-8706 (Telephone)








(573) 751-9285 (Fax)








david.meyer@psc.mo.gov

Certificate of Service

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, transmitted by facsimile or electronically mailed to the following this 24th day of February 2004.








/s/ David A. Meyer








____________________________________

Robert Rife, Managing Member

Arizona Telephony Brokers, L.L.C.

8757 E Via de Commercio, 1st floor

Scottsdale, AZ 85258

John Coffman, Esq.

Office of the Public Counsel

P. O. Box 7800

Jefferson City, MO 65102
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